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Katie Peterson

From: Icard,  Kevin

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 4:57 PM

To: Katie Peterson

Cc: Colin,  Heather

Subject: COFAs 06-22-016823, COFA-06-22-016822 & COFA-06-22-016821 

Katie, 

 

The UDO Administrator is granting exceptions for the following Certificate of Appropriateness’ - COFA-06-22-016823, 

COFA-06-22-016822 & COFA-06-22-016821 for the following items. 

 

1. Section 5.15.5.F. The Front Build-to for an Additional Building Type within the Neighborhood General – HD 

zoning district is 10 feet to 20 feet.  The Application proposes the structure (Chef B’s Eats COFA-06-22-016823) 

to be placed approximately 68 feet from the front property line.  The UDO Administrator has granted an 

exception to the Build-to Line to preserve the protected trees and preserve the integrity of the neighboring 

historic resources (Deer Tongue Warehouse). 

2. Section 5.15.5.F. The Front Build-to for an Additional Building Type within the Neighborhood General – HD 

zoning district is 10 feet to 20 feet.  The Application proposes the structure (Gullah Heritage Cultural 

Center  COFA-06-22-016821) to be placed approximately 111 feet from the front property line.  The UDO 

Administrator has granted an exception to the Build-to Line to preserve the protected trees and preserve the 

integrity of the neighboring historic resources (Deer Tongue Warehouse). 

3. Section 5.15.7.D.1 The existing parking which is located in front of the Gullah Heritage Cultural Center – COFA-

06-22-016821, may remain in place.  

4. Section 5.15.7.D.1 The existing parking which is located in front of the De Maket – COFA-06-22-016822, may 

remain in place.  

 

Should you have any follow up questions please let me know. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Kevin P. Icard, AICP 

Director of Growth Management 

 

Town of Bluffton 

PO Box 386 

20 Bridge Street 

Bluffton, SC 29910 

(Office) 843-706-4529 

(Cell) 843-540-2183 

www.townofbluffton.sc.gov 

 

 

 
 

Disclaimer from Town of Bluffton: This email message (including all attachments) is intended only for the person or 

entity to which it is addressed. It may contain confidential and/or privileged information and material that may be 
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protected by HIPAA, the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, and other federal and state confidentiality laws. 

Communications sent to or from the Town of Bluffton are subject to the SC Freedom of Information Act. Any review, 

retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or 

entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and punishable to the fullest extent of the law. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return email and destroy all copies of the original message.  
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